
MAGIP Education Committee Meeting 
 

October 1, 2013 
 
 
 
   Location: Montana State Library, Grizzly Room 
   Time:  3:00 PM 
    
   Members attending:  

Gerry Daumiller, Meghan Burns, Leslie Zolman, Chuck Fahner (teleconference) 

 
Wendy Largent whom had planned to replace Gerry Daumiller as the Education Committee Chair has 
decided to step down due to work commitments.   
 
Meghan asked for nominations for a new committee chair (and Board of Directors member) to serve for 
two years with the term ending in June of 2015.  
 
Gerry Daumiller nominated Chuck Fahner from Lake County and an MLIAC Council Member.  Leslie Zolman 
seconded the nomination. The committee was unanimous in approving Chuck as the next chair. 
 
The MAGIP Board of Directors will meet next on Wednesday, October 2.  Chuck will not be able to attend 
the meeting in person, but plans to call into the meeting.  The Board will appoint the new board members 
during the meeting. 
 
Chuck Fahner mentioned that he has been in touch with the superintendent at a local school and will be 
looking to get more information to the K-12 superintendent association. 
 
Gerry mentioned that he will be updating the MAGIP website. 
 
Meghan said that she would send Chuck the MAGIP account passwords. 


